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Comments: I strongly oppose the decommissioning of roadway and trails in the Wynoochee drainage. Not only

will we be losing access to some beautiful areas, but decommissioning is known to spread invasive species into

our native Olympic habitat. Please take this into consideration. The Skokomish River Valley has suffered

immensely, while we have lost miles of road hikes to places like no other. Thank you.


